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SUBJECT : Call for Nominations and Applications for the 2021 Gawad  

Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral and 2021 Parangal sa  
Samahang Mag-aaral 

 
DATE  : 22 February 2021 
 
This year, the UP Diliman Linggo ng Parangal and Gawad Tsanselor awards, with the theme 
Moog Diliman, recognizes the historical achievements of UP Diliman in the defense of academic 
freedom and other fundamental human rights, and in standing for honor and excellence amid 
and despite the tribulations of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
To recognize exemplary students and student organizations under this theme, the Office of the 
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs officially opens the call for nominations and applications for 
the 2021 Gawad Tsanselor para sa Natatanging Mag-aaral and the 2021 Parangal sa 
Samahang-Mag-aaral.   
 
The guidelines and the forms for both awards are available through the following link: 
bit.ly/Parangal21. The nomination/application documents must be accomplished and 
submitted in electronic copies and sent to ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph on or before 31 March 2021, 
5:00PM.  
 
For inquiries, contact the Selection Committee through the email provided or at loc. 2587. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 


